
  
 

 

Dear Scouters: 
 
There have been several questions directed to the Flint River Council 
recently regarding our programming plans as a result of the 
Coronavirus. Our Council has a tradition of following the actions of the 
local school systems. If school is cancelled due to the Coronavirus, we 
would follow their lead. 
 
We are also closely monitoring the advice of the Georgia Department 
of Public Health. They advise that we can help prevent respiratory 
virus by adhering to the following: 

 Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds. 
If soap and water are not available, use an alcohol-based hand 
sanitizer. 

 Avoid touching your eyes, nose and mouth with unwashed hands. 
 Avoid close contact with people who are sick. 
 Stay home when you are sick. 
 Cough or sneeze into your elbow or use a tissue to cover it, then 

throw the tissue in the trash. 
 Clean and disinfect frequently touched objects and surfaces. 

The safety and health of our Scouts and Scouters are our #1 priority. If 
a schedule change should occur, we will notify our members via email. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Robert V Johnson 
Scout Executive/CEO 

 


